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Téna koe Tanya
Official Information Act request

Thank you for your Official Information Act (the Act) request, received on 20 October 2016.
You requested information on the following:

“Government papers that specifically make reference to options for delivery of
Whanau Ora.

Please supply the following information under the official Information Act
(OIA)/Local Government Official Information and meetings Act (LGOIMA):

All options papers, Cabinet papers and Ministerial briefing papers in the time period
2010 — 2012 that make specific reference to options (such as commissioning) for
delivery of Whanau Ora.”

A substantial amount of material is potentially in scope of your request.

In order to review this information to identify the information that is in scope, Te Puni Kokiri
would need to dedicate a significant portion of its resource, which would have a
considerable effect on our fulfilment of day-to-day operations.

I am therefore refusing this part of your request under section 18(f) of the Act as the
information requested cannot be made available without substantial collation or research.
In making my decision | have considered whether extending the deadline for the response
or charging for the response would enable us to meet your request.

There is a range of publicly available information that will assist you to understand the
delivery mechanism for Whanau Ora:

» Information relating to the Request for Proposals process for appointing
Commissioning Agencies: www.tpk.govt.nz/en/mo-te-puni-kokiri/our-stories-and-
media/request-for-proposals-rfp--whanau-ora-commissioning-agencies

o The Whanau Ora Achievements Report, which includes information summarising
the establishment of Commissioning Agencies as part of a summary of progress
made under Whanau Ora: www.tpk.govt.nz/en/a-matou-mohiotanga/whanau-
ora/whanau-ora-achievements-report

e Understanding whanau-centred approaches: Analysis of Phase One Whanau Ora

research and monitoring results. www.tpk.govt.nz/en/a-matou-
mohiotanga/whanau-ora/understanding-whanaucentred-approaches-analysis-of
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» The Te Puni Kokiri Annual Report for 2014/15, which includes a description of the
establishment of the Commissioning Agencies: www.tpk.govt.nz/en/a-matou-
mohiotanga/corporate-documents/

» Progress update documents regarding Whanau Ora Commissioning Agencies:
www.tpk.govt.nz/en/whakamahia/whanau-ora/commissioning/

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.
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